FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to request the most recent shape files related to Tree Preservation Orders (TPOs) in a recognized vector format. Currently, our ability to analyze TPO-designated areas is limited by insufficient detail, and access to these files in vector format is essential for accurate mapping and planning purposes.

If shape files are not available, we would be happy to accept a CSV or XLS file listing all protected trees along with their coordinates so that we can map them accurately in GIS software.

As TPOs are part of public land and environmental records, these files should be publicly accessible. I kindly request that you provide these files in the specified formats for ease of use and integration with our mapping systems.

Please see attached Geopackage containing a data ‘snap shot’.

This is a snap shot of a live dataset that is continually being edited. As such it is not recommended to be used ‘for accurate mapping and planning purposes’. Any use requiring the current and definitive situation regarding TPOs should refer to our publicly available web mapping system (https://www.leicester.gov.uk/planning-and-building/conservation/nature-and-biodiversity/protecting-trees/) and further consultation with Trees & Woodlands Officers where the situation is unclear.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
